
 

 

 

It is with deepest regrets that the Board of Directors informs you of the untimely passing of 

the Managing Director of TTPost, Mr. Richard Saunders on the morning of Sunday February 

10th, 2019.  

Mr. Saunders brought a high level of expertise and a breadth of experience to the 

Corporation, which he willingly shared, as testament to his enthusiasm to make a significant 

contribution to the progress of TTPost. In the short period that Mr. Saunders held this 

position, it was obvious that he was able to build meaningful relationships with employees, 

managers, Union representatives, the Ministry of Public Utilities, as well as many of our 

external stakeholders.  

The Country has lost a true professional who has served in both private and public sectors.  

All professionals and employees who benefitted from his guidance and leadership share 

with his family in this time of his passing. 

The Board of Directors wishes to extend sincere condolences to the employees of TTPost 

and the Saunders’ family in our time of grief and pray that we are able to find the strength 

to rise above this extremely sad situation. 

You will be informed of the funeral arrangements as soon as that information is available.  

 


